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ARGYLE Community Trust are delighted to introduce the launch of our brand new Argyle Community Table-
Tennis Network.

We are bringing this growing sport to people of all ages and abilities across the local area, giving you a chance
to make new friends while developing your skills in a highly technical game.

The Network has evolved from the fantastic response we had to the Table-Tennis sessions in our PL4 Sport
programme and we are now looking for new recruits to get involved.

There will be three different sessions, starting with the Over 55s every Monday from 2 – 4pm and then we have
coached groups for players aged between 12 – 25 years-old on Monday evenings from 5 – 6pm

The final session will be a dedicated night for Argyle Supporters / Families and this will be every Wednesday
night from 6 – 8pm, and the bar will be open for refreshments. Sessions will be just £1 per player.

All sessions will be held at Home Park in the Players’ Lounge with a superb view of the Plymouth Argyle pitch. For
more information, please contact the Trust on 01752 562561 ext.4 or email ryan.hooper@pafc.co.uk
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